
Barrie Midwives is looking for a New Registrant Midwife to join us at our well 
established, mostly urban practice. 

Our practice was established in 2003 with privileges at Royal Victoria Regional Health 
Centre since 1994 where we enjoy positive interprofessional relationships. We currently 
transfer care for epidurals and oxytocin. The midwife joining us would have great 
communication skills, and be committed to teamwork to facilitate work-life balance. 

Barrie is an affordable, family centred community built around Lake Simcoe with many 
excellent recreational activities in every season (hiking, mountain biking, x-country and 
downhill skiing, beaches, boating, +++). We have a growing theatre scene, a variety of 
restaurants/patios, a weekly farmers market, Winterfest, Kempenfest, and great 
proximity to many music festivals.

Please send your CV and letter of introduction to midwifepartner@gmail.com  with “New 
Registrant” in the subject line. Selected candidates will be contacted for an interview. 

Sincerely, 

Barrie Midwives Partnership


